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ATTENDANCE
Our target is 97%

NEWSLETTERNEWSLETTER
Friday 17th November 2023

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE
THIS WEEK IS 96.2%

A huge congratulations to Year 6 with
100%! Lovely to see so many greens.

A MESSAGE FROM OUR SCHOOL PRINCIPAL 

Mrs Jenkins

98.2%

upcoming Friday
Feasts

All our Friday Feast’s are
available to buy on Arbor,

under trips. 

Children will be given their
treats on the Friday to take

home with them to enjoy!

Y6 CRUCIAL CREWY6 CRUCIAL CREW
21.11.2321.11.23  

Reminder that our Year 6's will be visiting Crucial Crew in Hellaby,
Rotherham on Tuesday 21st November 2023. Children need to wear

school uniform, bring a waterproof coat, refillable water bottle and a
packed lunch. 

 If you haven't already made your contribution payment of £14.50, please
make your payment via Arbor, under trips before the trip takes place.

Thank you to all our parents and carers who took time out to meet with
class teachers to discuss your child's progress and their successes. If

your child has SEND, your teacher will have also shared their plans for
this term which sets targets to support their development. If you haven't
already done so, please complete our parent/carer questionnaire - our

Senior Leadership Team review the feedback and comments, which
supports us to ensure we offer a brilliant school experience for all.

 Your feedback is important to us. 

We have ended the week in our Pyjamas! It is always a day of fun and
enjoyment on Children in Need. Make sure you have a look at Facebook

for all the photos of the fun we have had today. 

As we are approaching the festive season, please check all our events
below or via Facebook Events. We have lots coming up and would love

for you to get involved. 

NO PARKING
Please can we remind parents not to block the school driveway
at anytime. This is an access route and needs to be keep clear in

case of an emergency .

Any further instances will be reported.

https://www.facebook.com/oakwellriseprimaryacademy/
https://www.facebook.com/oakwellriseprimaryacademy/


He’s behind you!
On Friday 1st December the

whole school will be treated to a
wonderful pantomime of Robin

Hood!

In the run up to Christmas and following the exchange of
presents on Christmas Day, please remember we have a Rag

Bag bin on site. The Rag Bag initiative recycles or repurposes old
clothes, shoes and textiles while also raises funds for school.

Please pop items into bags and post in the box. The recycle bin is
down our car park driveway just past our car park entry.

#WeLovetoRecycle #EcoWarriors

Rag  Bag

Parents/Carers
Meetings’

We would like to thank all the parents’/carers’
that have attended our parent/carer meetings’

this week. 

If you haven’t already completed a
questionnaire, please scan the QR below to

complete. 

This feedback is analysed by our Senior
Leadership Team and supports us to ensure we

offer a brilliant school experience for all.

Pantomime Show

friday 1st Dec

Cuddly Toy Adoption

On Friday 24th November our
very popular Cuddly Toy

Adoption is back!

Children can choose a toy to
adopt for £1 during breakfast
club and they will receive an

adoption certificate. 
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WORLD
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Oakwell Rise would like to introduce you to our wonderful World Changers.
These children applied to take on additional responsibilities within school
learning vital skills within these roles.  
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Inspiring  today, making a difference  tomorrow

We are:
Child Focused 

Nurturing
Inclusive 
Ambitious

For the full time Nursery children, they will be an additional 30 minutes of lunchtime
where children will need to be provided with a packed lunch from home. The lunch

period will be inclusive within the offer and no further charges will be made.

Admissions to Nursery will be in order of the Date of Birth, regardless of whether
you require 30 hrs or 15hrs. If you wish to apply for a 30hr funded place, you need to

apply online at https://www.gov.uk/get-tax-free-childcare  to receive an 11 digit
code. 

When you have received an 11 digit code please provide this to the school office by
the 1st December for January intake.

Oakwell Rise Primary Academy is delighted to offer 30 hour funding for children
either starting in Nursery or continuing their Nursery education into this academic

year, 2023/2024.

We are able to offer the following:
• 30 hr funded places
• 15 hr funded places 

The Nursery day will run as follows:
• AM session – 08:30 - 11:30
• PM session – 12:00 – 15:00

30 HOUR
 NURSERY FUNDING 

https://www.gov.uk/get-tax-free-childcare

